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November 11, 2016 was a historic
day at Willamette View when we all gath-
ered in the Main Auditorium for the unveil-
ing of our new Blue Heron Foundation. And what a year it has been!

As we saidd

at t he

onset: .

have always done and will continue to do. Because of your generos-
ity, we are well on the way toward completion of the Riverview Pro-
ject Capital Campaign, having raised over $1.2 million in gifts and
pledges toward the goal of $1.5 million.

But
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dation Funds, donating over $32,000 collectively to programs that
mean the most to you. Thank you so much!
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November 2017

Help Us Celebrate with
Cupcakes and Coffee

Friday, December 1st
2to 3:30 pm
Fireplace Lounge, Plaza
(2nd Floor)

Because of you, the residents of
Willamette View, the Blue Heron
Foundation has had an incredible
first year. Join us in the Fireplace
Lounge in the Plaza for coffee and

a treat. And be sure to wish us

“Happy Birthdauyr

Paul and Penny Fiske enjoy the benefits of donating their IRA Required
Minimum Distribution tax free to the Blue Heron Foundation
Excerpts from a conversation with Loraine Collacchi, Capital Fund Manager, Blue Heron Foundation

Paul and Penny Fiske, WV
residents since 2010.

How did you learn about the option of do-
nating your RMD to a non-profit?

Paul mentioned he became aware of the
Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) by
reading about it in financial columns and the
Allen Trust newsletter; they mentioned
methods of minimizing your taxes. Penny
added, “It's time sensitive. You don't know
until the end of the year if you are going to
go over the Medicare High Earner thresh-
old (see web address at end of article). One
way to put a cushion in is to make a RMD.”

Tell me about your experience donating

your RMD.

“Well, you need to contact the institution
that makes the distribution and ask them
what information they need,” said Paul. “Let
them know where it needs to go and they
take care of it.” It's very straightforward.

Would you encourage others to make a
gift this way?

Yes! “lt helped us manage our taxes. Mak-

ing a donation to the Riverview Project is our
Continued on back



Time to check your end-of-year list. Many Ways to GIVG

Participate in Building Community Together ™ Donate by cash, check or credit card.

by donating to a Blue Heron Foundation m Transfer stock. (You may avoid capital gains on

Fund. appreciated assety)
B Make a tax-deductible gift of a paid-up life
insurance policy.
B Donate marketable real estate.
M |RA Required Minimum Distributions sent
As we near the end of 2017, please take a moment to directly to Willamette View, Inc.
learn what each one of our funds makes possible. B Donate your car, boat, RV or other recreational
® Alan Fibish Employee Scholarship Endow- vehicle,
ment invests in the education of our employees, ®m Donate art or jewelry.
resulting in a committed, motivated workforce B Donate in periodic installments.
and better quality services.
® Programs & Projects Fur']direCts your'giving to Paul and Penny Fiske article, continued from front page
i/[.:)ECIfIC programs and projects at Willamette way to appreciate the creativity and hard work that all of
Iew. the Food & Beverage staff have employed to manage food
® Good Neighbor Fundelps residents in financial delivery during this incredibly challenging time of de-
need; providing quality of life when one needs it construction and construction here at Willamette View.

the most. Donations to this fund also support Wil- We wanted to say ‘thank you.”

|l amette Vi ew’' s heal t hc aRemyandPaulalg tomnmargted that thiscdult be tha Isst

“Music and Memory." year for the RMD, and to take advantage of it.
® Heron Fundseizes opportunities and addresses For information regarding Medicare High Earner, to go:
the unforeseen. http://www.ssa.gov/pubs/EN-05-10536.pdf

BENEFIBYA GIFTORPLEDGEOTHERVERVIEWROJECTCAPITALCAMPAIGN

Now is the perfecttimetopar t i ci pate in building the “Heart
A gift received before December 31, 2017 may be eligible for an income tax deduction® on your return.
And pledges made in 2017 can be paid over three years.

*Gifts are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor as individual situations may vary.

Willamette View is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code: EIN 93-0463816.

For information on the Blue Heron Foundation or Riverview Project Capital Campaign, contact:

Loraine Collacchi

BLUE HERON

FOUNDATION
At Willamette View

Capital Fund Manager
503.652.6203

lorainec@willametteview.org Building Community Together

Blue Heron Foundation At Willamette View | 12705 SE River Road, Ste. 320B | Portland, OR 97222 | 503.652.6203

Email — BlueHeronFoundation@WillametteView.org | www.BlueHeronFoundationAtWillamette View.org



